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Thanks to the Retention Team for putting
together the Day of Action. Blyth Elementary
School sure appreciates the incredible job
you did.  Thank you to all who volunteered on
July 28th. 

We look forward to a bigger group next
year.  Be on the lookout for other
opportunities to support the Retention
Team, as they have a lot planned here and in
the community.  

Day of Action 

Welcome the New Safety Committee
Chairmen's! 

Aleks Nikiforyan, D Shift
Supervisor

Aleks started with us in July
of 2022. Since then, he has
brought some excellent ideas
to the table and we are
excited to see him run, not on
his shift, but the C & D shift
safety committee. Helping to
ensure our safety message is
shared across the Blue team.  

Jackson Holmes, B Shift
Supervisor

Jackson has been with us
over three years starting as a
Wetend operator and and has
worked his way up to a
Supervisor. We are greatful
to have someone who is as
dedicated as Jackson to help
run the A & B shift safety
committee. We look forward
to a new year with fresh
ideas!    

August 2023 TRIUMPH SHEETS



2022 Winner
Adam Creighton 
C Shift Shipping

FANTASY 

FOOTBALL
Monterrey Mexican 

3055 Kieth Street NW
Cleveland, TN 37312



Draft starts @ 4pm 
August 27th, 2023 

Looking for something to do or love being a part of a
team? It is that time of year again; Fantasy Football is
here! 
We will be setting up at Monterrey's Mexican Restaurant.  
Those who will be drafting need to be there by 4 pm. This is
a plus-one event.  





This month we are focusing on Hearing
Conservation. Our annual hearing truck is
scheduled to come out on August 23rd and
24th.  

At Triumph / TVC we use earmuffs with built-in radios to help suppress
the noise from the work environment. We are constantly looking for
ways to improve our efforts and stay proactive. Each year we monitor
our employees for STS to ensure they are properly protected. 

Currently, we are searching for a better option for hearing protection;
something lightweight with adequate hearing protection.  Stay tuned in
as we will have more facts regarding hearing conservation in the
breakroom throughout the month.  

What did you say?  

Convergence

Deafness and hearing loss are widespread and found in every region
and country. Currently, more than 1.5 billion people (nearly 20% of
the global population) live with hearing loss; 430 million of them have
disabling hearing loss. It is expected that by 2050, there could be
over 700 million people with disabling hearing loss. Who, 2023,
https://www.who.int/news-room/fact-sheets/detail/deafness-and-
hearing-loss, August 2nd, 2023.   


